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24th April 2020 
 
Dear Year 11, 

I hope that you have all been keeping safe and well over the past few weeks. I am missing you all lots, but 

really appreciate the many email updates you have been sending me, telling me about the things that you 

have been up to. These have been a real comfort to me and a nice way for us to stay in contact, maintaining 

our Year 11 community. For those of you returning to us for sixth form, we have lots of work going live on 

SMHW to help give you a flavour of your chosen A-level courses and to keep you busy! In addition to that we 

have been really lucky to secure access to an exciting online course through Eton X. The course is on ‘Research 

Skills’ which will be useful to you as you face the challenges of becoming more independent in exploring ideas 

around your courses. There are different modules for you to work through and you will be supported by an 

online course director. If this is something that you would like to complete, please follow the instructions 

below to set it up. Please note that these codes and the course will go live on Monday 27th April 2020.  

Year 11 access code: JFPR6U0L 

How to sign up to your EtonX course: 
1. Visit the EtonX website and click Sign up. 
2. Choose Sign up with Access Code.  
3. Enter your Access Code. 
4. Follow the on-screen instructions. Please sign up with your school email address. 
5. Congratulations! You can now get started on your course. 

  
Once you have created your account, you can always log in at https://learn.etonx.com/login to finish your 
registration and access your course. If you face any issues during sign up or have any questions, please 
contact etonxoffer@etoncollege.org.uk.   
  
Whilst keeping your mind busy and active with work is really important, your well-being and mental health is 

key to getting through this difficult period of time. Mrs Hunter and I will continue to check in with you via 

email, but you may also have noticed that you have been added to ‘2019 Year 11’ on Microsoft Teams. We will 

be posting on here regularly with updates and suggestions on how you can stay healthy and well, so do 

familiarise yourself with it if you haven’t already. Don’t forget to use our TellUs App too, should you need any 

form of support, this is accessible via the QR code you received before school closure, but also by emailing 

tellus@lymmhigh.org.uk. The school Instagram is another great way of staying in touch with lots of updates, 

messages and TaskMaster challenges being posted regularly.  

Thinking of you all, 
 
Mrs Feast 
Head of Year 11 
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